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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

I hope you like the new design of the weekly newsletter
and that you are enjoying seeing all the work your
children are completing in class via Seesaw.
This week Academy Council members visited school to
see some learning, talk to leaders and talk to children
about their work. They were particularly interested in
English and Maths and saw some wonderful learning and
were impressed with how well the children spoke about
their learning. Earlier in the week we sent out information
about a Parent Academy Council member vacancy.
Please do contact the school if you have any questions
about being an Academy Council member and we will
put you in touch with a member of the Academy Council
to talk to.

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE

Term 4
Gymnastic Festival 01.03.24
Class 5 trip 4.03.24
Parents Evening 06.03.2024
Parents Evening 07.03.2024
World Book Day 07.03.2024
FOLMS Wonka bar golden ticket
sale 07.03.2024
Year 6 doughnut sale 08.03.2024
Class 4 Topic Collective Worship
14.03.24 @ 2.40pm
Comic Relief 15.03.2024
Class 3 Value Collective Worship
21.03.24 @ 2.40pm
FOLMS Easter trail 27.03.2024 @
3pm - 4pm 
Class 5 Topic Collective Worship
28.03.24 @ 2.40pm (Change of
date)
Last day of Term 4 28.03.24

Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

94.5%

EYFS - 96% this week

Chewing Gum
We have had a couple of
incidents this week of
children having chewing
gum in school and chewing
it on the playground. PLEASE
ensure your children do not
bring chewing gum into
school. It has the potential
to be very dangerous as a
choking hazard, particularly
when children are running
around on the playground.

Photo Permissions
At the start of the year
photo permissions are
acquired from you. If at any
point in time you wish to
change your permissions
(either to grant or remove)
then please contact the
office. 



Just as the Lord has forgiven you, you must forgive others.       Colossians 3:13

Forgetting the hurts
Offering a new beginning

Restoring a friendship
Given and received

Identifying responsibility
Valuing the truth

Ending an argument
Not holding a grudge
Encouraging honesty

Saying sorry
Starting again

This terms value is: Forgiveness

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
(the usual pattern)

Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion

Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more
time for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk/

Richard - Year 3
Bianca - Year 3
Kaishem - Year 5
Oliver - Year 5
Melody - Year 5 

Attendance at school is key to academic success.
However there are times when pupils are unwell and
should not come into school.
When this occurs it is important that you contact the
school first thing in the morning of the first day of absence
and then every subsequent day to confirm they are still
absent because they are unwell.
Below is a list of illnesses from the NHS that children should
be absent from school for and some they don’t need to be
absent for.

Focus on: When SHOULD I
keep my child off school

Contact us:
Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

